
Alaska Republican Party Resolution 
In Appreciation of Scott Elliott Hawkins 

May 18, 2019 
 
The Alaska Republican Party recognizes and appreciates the many contributions of Scott Elliott 
Hawkins to the Republican Party and the election of Republicans across Alaska. 
 
Whereas, Scott Hawkins has had a successful private sector career during which he has 
provided employment and opportunity for advancement to thousands of Alaskans, and 
 
Whereas, Scott recognized that public policy has a great impact on Alaska’s economy and that 
business leaders are well-advised to encourage good policy and discourage those laws and 
regulations that harm the overall economy, and 
 
Whereas, Scott  has contributed his own time, talent, and a significant amount of his treasure 
to elect Alaskans at the local, state, and national level who support liberty, personal 
responsibility, and constitutionally grounded laws, and  
 
Whereas, Scott created the Accountability Project, to provide an objectively based “Alaska 
Business Report Card” that measures the business-friendly votes of legislators and reports their 
scores to the public, and 
 
Whereas, Scott also created Prosperity Alaska, which later became Alaska Wins in order to 
encourage the private sector companies of Alaska to engage their employees in their civic duty 
of being informed voters, and 
 
Whereas, Scott fulfilled a lifelong dream of running for governor in 2018 and won admiration 
and praise for the decency in which he treated all people on the campaign trail and was further 
credited for adding tremendous and informed value to the gubernatorial debates, and 
 
Whereas, Scott was a founding member of the Alaska Republican Party’s Freedom Club, 
supporting the party operations and mission,  
 
Therefore, be it resolved that the Alaska Republican Party State Central Committee is grateful 
for all these efforts and the many other unsung contributions that Scott Hawkins has made to 
growing the economy of the state of Alaska, financially supporting Republican candidates over 
his lifetime,  and supporting the core mission of the Alaska Republican Party. 
 
Further be it resolved that this citation of appreciation be posted to the Alaska Republican Party 
website on May 20, 2019. 
 
 
 
 
Glenn Clary, ARP Chairman 



 
 
 


